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From: Annette Gurdjian <annettegurdjian@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 6:37 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A

Dear Oregon Senators, 

I urge you to not pass HB2004-A.  It is a flawed bill that is very one-sided and has been written with little input 
from those who own the properties that this bill will impact.  The problem of a shortage of affordable housing is 
what needs to be addressed, and this bill does not do it. It only punishes those who provide housing, including 
affordable housing, mainly landlords. 

Thank you. 

Annette Gurdjian 
Eugene, Oregon 


